
Help Shape Idaho City’s Future: Share Your Input Today 
 
Idaho City is asking residents, business owners, and community members to help guide future City 
priorities by completing a short Project Prioritization Form—now available online. 

This effort is part of the City’s Project Prioritization effort, a community-driven initiative designed to 
identify the public projects that matter most to you. Whether it’s upgrades to infrastructure, new 
community facilities, or expanded services, your feedback will help the City align its planning and 
grant funding efforts with the priorities of the people who live and work here. 

The form takes just a few minutes to complete and provides a direct opportunity to influence how 
and where the City invests in the years ahead. 

To participate, click here to access the Project Prioritization Form  

https://forms.zohopublic.com/clearwaterfinancialllc/form/CityofIdahoCityPotentialProjectQuesti
onnaire/formperma/2qZkv5-lycYXRopegTTCPPpeZ07D2XKfUQURFJn46YQ 

 

Paper copies are also available by request through the City Clerk’s office. 

“Community input is critical to ensuring the City’s priorities are the community’s priorities,” said 
Mayor Ken Everhart. “This is a chance for every resident to have a voice in shaping where we invest 
and how we grow.” 

We appreciate your participation and look forward to hearing your ideas! 

Questions? 
Contact the City Clerk at (208) 392-4584 or email idahocityclerk@cityofic.org. 
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